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Need this translated?  Call us at 651-266-6100. 

¿Necesita esta traducción?  Comuníquese con nosotros al 651-266-6100. 

Ma u baahan tahay tarjamadaan Nago soo wac 651-266-6100. 

Xav tau qhov no txhais los?  Hu rau peb ntawm 651-266-6100. 

 

 

 

 

2023 Summit Avenue Pavement Treatment Project 
Join us for a brief update in-person on August 10 

 

 

July 27, 2023 

 

 

Dear Saint Paul Neighbor, 

 

The City of Saint Paul will address the current deteriorating street conditions along Summit Avenue 

from Lexington Parkway to Victoria Street and from Snelling Avenue to Mississippi River Boulevard. 

 

The drive lanes will be patched and skim paved where needed and the bike lanes and parking lanes will 

be pothole patched where needed. Skim paving involves putting down a thin layer of asphalt over the 

existing surface to seal a larger section of the drive lanes in the street. After skim paving, on-street lane 

markings will be refreshed only where needed. 

 

This project is strictly a street surface maintenance project to address the conditions of the roadway in 

the short-term. This work will not address any of the underlying road conditions or utility replacement 

or reconstruction needed. It will not repair, replace, or change any sidewalks, gutters, or curbs.  

 

The street will remain open to traffic as much as possible during this process, but delays and short-

term closures will occur when necessary. 

 

Informational update drop-in: 

On Thursday, August 10, Saint Paul Public Works will host a short in-person informational update about 

the pavement treatment project. There will be no formal presentation. 

 

 Thursday, August 10, 2023 

 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m., drop-in format 

 St. Paul’s United Church of Christ – 900 Summit Avenue 

 Parking available in the lot between Summit Avenue and Grand Avenue, enter from Milton Street 

  

Project timeline: 

Street maintenance work is anticipated to be completed by September 30, 2023. 

 

 



How the project is funded: 

There is no assessment to property owners for this project. The project is funded as a street 

maintenance project through the city’s general fund. 

 

What you need to do: 

• Please follow all posted signs, especially “No Parking” signs. Cars that are not moved will be ticketed 

and towed. 

• Street access will be maintained as much as possible through the pavement treatment project, but 

delays will occur.  

• Please notify tenants/renters/visitors about the project and any parking restrictions. 

 

Project information: 

To find project information online, please visit the project website at stpaul.gov/summitpavement.   

 

For questions, please contact Public Works at 651-266-6100 or publicworksinfo@ci.stpaul.mn.us.  

 

Thank you, 

Saint Paul Public Works 

http://www.stpaul.gov/summitpavement
mailto:publicworksinfo@ci.stpaul.mn.us

